
 

 

Electricity upgrades - Out of hours 
work between 22 and 29 November 
2020  
 
Work to upgrade the Ausgrid High Voltage 
network supply to the Randwick Campus 
Redevelopment site is underway.  
Out of hours construction activities will occur 
between 22 and 29 November 2020. Work will 
be scheduled between 8:00pm and 5:00am. 
All work will be carried out within the construction 
site boundary and will include low noise 
generating activities.  
Lighting towers will be used to ensure worker 
safety and will be positioned to minimise impact 
on surrounding buildings. 
Power supply to private properties will not be 
affected during this work.  
 
Work may be rescheduled due to unforeseen 
circumstances of inclement weather. 
Thank you for your patience while we 
undertake this night work.  
 


	Electricity upgrades - Out of hours work between 22 and 29 November 2020
	Work to upgrade the Ausgrid High Voltage network supply to the Randwick Campus Redevelopment site is underway.
	Out of hours construction activities will occur between 22 and 29 November 2020. Work will be scheduled between 8:00pm and 5:00am.
	All work will be carried out within the construction site boundary and will include low noise generating activities.

